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From: Web NoReply <web-noreply@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent: Monday, February 22,2021 7:51 AM

To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Email - Communication - Keith Moen - North Saskatoon Business Association - NSBA - Support for Vaccine and
Infectious Disease Organization VIDO - CK 270-7

--- Replies to this email will go to keith.moen@nsbasask.com ---

Submitted on Monday, February 22, 2021 - 07:50
Submitted by user: Anonymous
Submitted values are:

Date Monday, February 22, 2021

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council
First Name Keith

Last Name Moen

Phone Number (306) 242-3060

Email keith.moen@nsbasask.com

Address 9-1724 Quebec Avenue

City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code S7K 1V9

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable) NSBA
Subject NSBA's support for VIDO

Meeting (if known) February 22, 2021 City Council Meeting
Comments

Please find attached a letter of support for VIDO Intervac.

Thank you,

Keith Moen

Executive Director
NSBA

Attachments

nsba supports vido.pdf

The results of this submission may be viewed at:

https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/479787




Phone Fax
306.242.3060 306.242.2205
Email

info@nsbasask.com

#9-1724 Quebec Avenue,
Saskatoon, SK S7K 1V9

February 19, 2021

His Worship, Charlie Clark, Mayor of Saskatoon
City of Saskatoon

City Hall

222 3rd Ave N

Saskatoon, SK S7K 0J5

Re: NSBA Support of Vaccine and Infectious Disease Organization Expansion at the University of Saskatchewan

Dear Mayor Clark;

The NSBA would like to thank yourself, the Governance and Priorities Committee, and the rest of the City Council members
who voted unanimously to support the Canadian Centre for Pandemic Research coming to the city of Saskatoon.

Seeing the success of business in Saskatoon is a key pillar in our values at the NSBA. This includes all sectors of business and
we see great value in what this project can bring to many different areas of Saskatoon. We appreciate and support the efforts

that City Hall is taking to help generate innovative opportunities for our city.

Please reach out to our office at any time that our leadership or membership can be of assistance and support in lobbying
with the provincial and federal government, as we are fully aware that the project is contingent on their support as well.

The NSBA fully supports the VIDO expansion at the University of Saskatchewan and applaud your efforts thus far.

Sincerely,

fle—

Keith Moen
Executive Director

cc: Peter Stoicheff, President, University of Saskatchewan
Volker Gerdts, Director and CEOQ, Vaccine and Infectious Disease Organization
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